Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX PRINTING AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: 01902 558544

29th June, 2020

Dear Parents

I am delighted to announce that so far this year we have raised an astonishing £3846.35 from our library fundraising events (penny drive, movie night, christmas card sales, sponsored read, design a book cover, World Book Day (book in a jar), create a character, bedtime story day and PTA donation). This is an outstanding amount and we are very grateful for your kind donations and support.

The current situation has put a stop to our fundraising (for now), which is a shame as the children had some wonderful ideas for the Summer Term's events. We have however, been able to use the time to make some changes to the library, place some orders and get the shelves filled.

With this in mind, we have put together an 'Amazon Wish List' of books from the list requested by the children. If you would like to donate a book to our library, please log on to the link below and add to our library selection. Any books donated would be gratefully received and we will include in the inside cover, who it has been donated from.

 $https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/H2WY0J1PN4DV?ref_=wl_share$

We cannot wait for the children to return and see the fruits of their labour in their new library.

Many thanks for your continued support

Yours faithfully

Miss Titley

Deputy Head Teacher